
lady Lion Linda flew in from 
Indiana for the Lithgow Con-
vention.  As an Associate Mem-
ber of Sydney Chinese Lions, 
we were most delighted to 
meet up again with IP Lion 
Wayne and Lion Linda at the 
Convention.  Some other Lions 
who missed out on the oppor-
tunity attended their Farewell 
Dinner on the following Monday 
evening.   
 
On Saturday, 24 November, we 
featured a successful Wealth 
Management Forum at Club 
Burwood.  This second Wealth 
Management Forum in 2012 was 
conducted in Putonghua. 
 
In December, again we will be 
having our Members Meeting 
together with the Christmas 
Party on Wednesday, 19 De-
cember at the Zilver Restau-
rant.  Tickets are still at $50 
per head.  The Christmas Party 
is a fun way to celebrate the 
festivities with friends and 
relatives.  Come join the fun 
and bring more friends and 
relatives to say good-bye to 
2012.  Do reserve your places 
with Secretary Lion Janice 
latest by 1 December 2012. 
 
Finally, the Charity Ball 2013 
Organizing Committee still 
needs lots of prizes for auc-
tions and raffles.  It would 

Some twenty Sydney Chinese 
Lions and family members at-
tended the District N5 Lith-
gow Convention on 16-18 No-
vember 2013.  No doubt they 
provided strong support to the 
candidacy of our Past President 
and VDG2 (2012-13) Lion Dr. 
Anthony Cheung for VDG1 
(2013-14) and the candidacy of 
Lion May Wong for the 3-year 
Board Directorship of Lions 
Nurses Scholarship Foundation 
(2013-16).  In addition, Lions 
Dr Danform Lim and Emily 
Hung led the bid for our Club 
to host the 2014 District N5 
Convention.  I am pleased to 
report that we have been suc-
cessful on all these 3 fronts.  
 
In early November, Lion Jo-
anne Sim attended our AGM 
and November Meeting to can-
vass support for her candidacy 
for VDG2 (2013-14).  The oth-
er candidate, Lion Dennis Hal-
pin, unfortunately, could not 
appear at the same meeting 
due to a home accident two 
days prior.  We were delighted 
to see Lion Dennis Halpin at 
the Convention on the road to 
recovery.  Congratulations to 
Lion Joanne on being elected as 
Second Vice District Governor 
(2013-14). 
 
International President Lion 
Wayne Madden and his good 

greatly help if each member 
could kindly donate a prize for 
this purpose.  Please bring a 
prize to the December meeting 
so that it will be duly recorded 
and acknowledged in the Ball 
Commemorative Booklet.  Oth-
erwise contact President Mei 
or Lion Bill Wong to make al-
ternative arrangements for 
collection. 
 
By Lion Henry Leung 

Special Points  
of Interest: 

 SCL AGM on 7 Nov 2012  

 District N5 Lithgow 

Convention on 16-18 Nov 

2012 

 Dinner with International 

President Wayne Madden 

on 19 Nov 2012 

  SCL Wealth Management 

Forum on 24 Nov 2012 

 SCL Christmas Party on 

19 Dec 2012 

 SCL Charity Ball 2013 

Donation of Prizes 
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Dear Club and District Leaders, 
 
Last month I reminded our leaders, especially our club 
officers, to get ready for Pit Stop #2 as we move ahead 
on our journey to create an even stronger association 
(click here for clubs and here for districts). The team-
work inherent in our pit stops will bring us to greater 
heights because we all have a special role to play to stay 
on course together. 
  
Well, how are we doing overall? I am happy to report 
that our membership has grown by 12,865, and we have 
a more than 284 net new clubs. That is 25,730 more 
hands to care for a child, to meet unmet humanitarian 
needs, to serve our communities -- whatever the world 
calls on us to do -- as we seek to ever expand "In A 
World of Service". Unfortunately needs are increasing 
all around us, and in all the communities we serve. 
Thankfully the Lions are there and rising to new challenges. I'm so pleased Lions 
are supporting our Reading Action Program (RAP) this year. In just the first 
quarter of this year, more than 21,000 literacy related projects have been re-
ported. 
  
I am convinced our world of service knows no limits because I have seen so much 
passion and compassion from our Lions.No problem is too big to overcome. If 
there is a need, we just find the best way to address that need. So even as we 
celebrate the early success of RAP, I'm asking you to focus as well on our next 
Global Action Campaign - Relieving The Hunger in December and January. Hunger 
and food insecurity is a problem throughout the world. Lions are already making 
a positive impact, but we can do more. You are changing lives, and should be 
proud. I know I am...of you. 
  
Remember, service is one of the criteria for the Club Excellence Award. In 2010
-11 we had more than 6,000 club leaders earn this prestigious award, and even 
more look to qualify. So I believe we are on the right course, and that this is the 
right map to follow -- the question is, can we qualify more in 2012-13? I know we 
can because I have seen your "dedication, preparation and teamwork" -- our win-
ning formula -in action, building stronger clubs in the process. Of equal im-
portance is the District Governor Team Excellence Award. This should be a goal 
of each and every district governor. I found this to be invaluable to my success 
when serving as a district governor in my home State of Indiana. 
  
But the road ahead will have its share of pot holes and challenges, like any jour-
ney does. I challenged the Lions to be 'agents of change' to make sure our clubs 
meet the needs of today's member, responding to a continuously evolving world. 
As our organization continues to evolve, it is important to share our story with 
new audiences. We did just that last month in Washington DC. Part of the suc-
cess of our first Lions Day at the White House can be attributed to so many Li-

Message from International 

President Madden 

International President 
Wayne Madden 



 

ons and non-Lions following the event on our social media sites. Eleven Lions were 
recognized as 'Champions of Change' at this historic event, with thousands fol-
lowing along on Facebook, Twitter, YouTube, the LCI and White House blogs, and 
live streaming video. I know you all join me in congratulating the 11 Lions recog-
nized at his historic event. 
  
Our world is a world of service. Never doubt for a moment that you are making a 
significant contribution and improving the quality of life for millions of people. I 
wish you all the best until next month, and I hope our paths cross before then. 
But if not, know that I carry you with me in my thoughts during my travels, 
drawing upon that simple desire to serve, that brought me to Lions 28 years ago. 
Hopefully I am meeting your expectations. We are building a better today and 
tomorrow. Keep up the great work, and keep your engines finely tuned as we 
journey together in service. 
  
 
Sincerely, 
  
Wayne A. Madden 
International President 
 
 

 

Sydney Chinese Lions are privileged and honoured to have inducted  
International President Wayne Madden as Associate Member on 7 July 2011 
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Dear Lions, 
 
We did it! 
 
It is my great pleasure and privilege to report to you that Lions have success-
fully met the Gates Challenge! 
 
In the past year, all across the globe, Lions came together in support of One 
Shot, One Life: The Lions Measles Initiative by contributing an astounding 
US$10 million to help end the death and disease caused by measles. What a 
spectacular achievement!  
  
As you know, the Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation promised to match every 
US$2 raised by Lions with US$1, if we reached our US$10 million goal. So, 
meeting the Gates Challenge means that Lions will be able to contribute a total 
of US$15 million this year to help protect the world's children from the brain 
damage, hearing loss, blindness and death caused by measles. Lions' dedication 
to combating this deadly disease is a clear demonstration of our deep commit-
ment to protecting the health and well-being of our most vulnerable children. 
We have shown the world that we are not only Knights of the Blind but protec-
tors of children, as well. 
  
Although meeting the Gates Challenge was made possible through the efforts 
of all Lions, members in three countries contributed nearly US$6 million of the 
US$10 million raised and deserve our special thanks. The Lions of Multiple District 300 - Taiwan contributed 
US$2.9 million, the Lions of Japan mobilized US$2 million, and the Lions of Korea provided nearly US$1 mil-
lion! I am truly grateful to our fellow Lions in OSEAL for their extraordinary generosity. 
  
Many of you have recently asked me whether or not Lions Clubs International Foundation would continue its 
efforts to combat measles once our US$10 million goal had been met. LCIF is currently working with the 
Gates Foundation to chart our future course and it is my sincere hope that Lions all over the world will con-
tinue to build upon this extraordinary achievement. 
 
As Chairperson of our Foundation, and the father of three healthy children, I thank you, from the bottom of 
my heart, for rolling up your sleeves and getting to work on combating measles. Lions are giving the world's 
children a very precious gift: the chance to live a healthy life. It is my great hope that the day will soon 
come when no child's life is cut short by measles. I am so proud to be able to say that when that beautiful 
day does come, it will have been made possible, in part, through the efforts of Lions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Wing-Kun Tam 

Chairperson, Lions Clubs International Foundation 

Sydney Chinese Lions are privileged and honoured to have inducted  
International President Wing-Kun Tam as Associate Member on 26 June 2010 

A Message from Chairperson 

Lions Clubs International Foundation 

Wing-Kun Tam 
Chair, LCIF 



 

An Appeal to Members  

At Charity Ball 2013, numerous prizes are needed  
for auctions and raffles. 

The Club is seeking every member to assist  
by donating a prize or two for this purpose.   

All prize donations made by 15 January 2013 will be duly acknowledged in the Ball 2013 Commemorative Booklet. 

 
Please contact Lion Bill Wong on 0407 266 896 or 

wjw2086@gmail.com if you wish to support and help out. 

  
 

 

Congratulations  
 

To the Lions Club of Sydney Chinese Inc  
for successfully holding  

the Wealth Management Forum  
on 24 November 2012  

 
  

Invitation  
 

To the Sydney Chinese Lions Christmas Party  
on Wednesday, 19 December 2012 

at Zilver Restaurant 
RSVP Club Secretary Janice 0424 616 017 

By 1 December 2012 
  
 

 



 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

澳洲雪梨華人獅子會主辦 

2012 投資理財百家談 

繼 今 年 二 月 成 功 舉 辦 投 資 理 財 公 益 講 座 後 ， 各 界 反 應 熱 烈 ， 澳 洲 雪 梨 華 人 獅 子 會 

(www.sydneychineselions.org.au) 基於「我們服務」的信念，玆決定在十一月廿四日 (星期

六) 於 Burwood 寳活市之 Club Burwood 二樓會議廳（97 Burwood Rd, Burwood）舉辦另

一個開放給公眾的投資與理財公益論壇。是次論壇為雪梨華人獅子會第二次舉辦理財類服務項

目，亦是此領域中唯數不多的無銷售，持中立立場的教育性論壇。籌委會成員包括李順願先生（主

席）、鄭美霞會長太平紳士、張俊明博士、張重元先生、鄭伃捷女士和林宵丹先生。此次論壇由

鄭伃捷女士和林宵丹 先生主持。 

此次論壇是面向家庭和個人的教育性投資與理財論壇。當天榮幸邀請到的演講嘉賓匯集高級會計

師、資深理財規劃師、投資銀行高級合夥人、主流地產開發商以及大學金融系教授。以簡短的主

題演講和與觀眾面對面交流與專題討論的型式，深入探討金融投資行業及交易中存在的鮮為人知

的風險。引導公眾在目前風雲萬變的市場中冷靜把握機遇的同時，避開在投資與理財時經常遇到

的誤區和陷阱。力求全方位，多視角，客觀中立地向大眾提供最實用的理財投資資訊。 

當天邀請到的演講嘉賓包括有: 

郁怡雯會計師 (Tax Master), 

劉俊理財規劃師 (AMP), 

陳浩庭投行高級合夥人 (RBS-Mogan), 

于佳一地產管理董事, 律師 (Longton Group), 

王建新金融系副教授 (UTS). 

此次論壇得到包括雪梨華人獅子會在內的社會各界高度重視，並邀請到龍騰集團作為此次活動的

獨家贊助機構，喂喂雜誌為媒體支持機構以及 Tax Master 國際會計師事務所和 Sydney City 

Lexus 為本次活動的廣告支持機構。 

溫馨提示: 敬請注意，本論壇所提供之所有資訊(包括問答時間)只可作參考之用，在任何情況下，

與會人士以此自行作出任何投資決定所引發的任何直接或間接損失，雪梨華人獅子會及所有演講

嘉賓一概不負上任何法律上之責任。 

是次公益論壇不設門票，免費入場，不設午餐，先到先得，位滿即止。歡迎華人朋友踴躍參

加。 

 



 
Dear Fellow Members of Sydney Chinese Lions 
  
We would like to invite you and your friends to come along to our Christmas Party on 
Wednesday, 19 December, held at Zilver Restaurant with a 7:00 for 7:30pm start. 
 
This will be a fun packed evening, complete with good food, great company, Santa Claus, 
Christmas carols, singing and dancing. It costs $50 per person or $500 for a table of 10. 
 
Do feel free to send the Invitation to your friends and associates to invite them to come 
along to share the Christmas and Lions spirit with us. 
  
Like previous years, we are expecting a full house.  It is essential to RSVP Club Secretary 
Janice awing83@hotmail.com by 1 December to avoid disappointment. 
 
Hope you can join us then and share the Christmas and Lions spirits together with us.  
  
 
  

Sydney Chinese Lions  

Christmas Party 2012 

mailto:awing83@hotmail.com


We Serve 

Upcoming Events 

P.O. Box K422 

Haymarket NSW 2000 
 

www.sydneychineselions.org.au 

The Lions Club of Sydney Chinese Inc. is a member of Lions 
Clubs International, an international non profit community ser-
vice organization, upholding a common motto "WE SERVE".  To-
day, there are Lions clubs in 208 countries and geographical 
areas all over the world.  In District 201N5, which covers the 
Sydney area and Norfolk Island, there are some 65 clubs with 
around 1,650 members.  Amongst these, there are around 7 
Chinese-based clubs.  Sydney Chinese Lions is the first of these 
Chinese-based clubs chartered in April 1995. 
 
Over the past seventeen years, under the leadership of Presi-
dent Mei Cheng, Past President & 2nd Vice District Governor Dr 
Anthony Cheung and other Past Presidents, in conjunction with 
the relentless effort of its members, and on top of all these, 
the generous donations and sponsorships received from the 
community, the club has donated over $500,000 to a number of 
charities including the Royal Flying Doctor Service of Australia, 
St John (NSW), the Australian Red Cross, Lions Clubs Interna-
tional Foundation, CareFlight, the Sir David Martin Foundation, 
the Fred Hollows Foundation, Westmead and Concord Hospitals, 
the Children's Mobility (Hart Walker) Foundation and the Elder-
ly Australian Chinese Homes.  Thousands have reaped the bene-
fits.  The club is also mindful of the well being and good health 
of our community, hence they have in place their annual health 
seminars, teal ribbon scholarships and traditional Chinese Medi-
cine Research Scholarships.  

The Lions Club of 

Sydney Chinese Inc. 

Function Venue/ Dress Code Date & Time 
Cost per  
person 

Sydney Chinese Lions Christmas 
Party and December Members 
Meeting 

Zilver Restaurant Wednesday 
19 December 2012 
7:00 for 7:30pm 

$50 per  
person  

Sydney Chinese Lions  
January Members Meeting 

Zilver Restaurant Wednesday 
2 January 2013 

$30 per person 

Australia Day 2013 
Australian Chinese Community Com-
memoration 
 
 

Aus Chinese Ex-Services 
Monument  
Corner Dixon & Liverpool 
Streets 
 

Saturday  
26 January 2013 

$10 for lunch 
at Arisun Res-
taurant  

Charity Ball 2013 
 
Sydney Chinese Lions  

Parkside Ballroom 
Sydney Convention & Exhibi-
tion Centre, Darling Harbour 
 
Black Tie/National Costume 

Saturday 
16 March 2013 
6:15 pm pre dinner 
drinks 
 

$168 per per-
son/$1,680 for 
a table of 10 

Visit us at our Award Winning Website  
www.sydneychineselions.org.au  


